
 
 

 
 
RECEPTION ADMISSIONS - SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

ALLOCATION STATEMENT FOR LONGVERNAL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

PLACES AVAILABLE: 31 
 

A total of 52 preferences were originally received for Longvernal Primary School which has 
a published Admission Number of 30 but the Academy Trust had decided to work to a higher 
Admission Number of 34 in the first round of allocations.  
 
Under the scheme the number of ‘on-time’ preferences that required a place at Longvernal 
Primary were met within the school’s admission number of 34.  
 
33 places were offered in the first round of allocations which took place on 17 April 2023. 

For the Second round of Allocations the Academy Trust has decided to work to a lower 
Admission Number of 31. 
 

Position as at 31 May 2023 following the initial allocations on 17 April 2023 

2 of the places offered on 17 April 2023 were not taken up. 

2 late applications were received 

2 children have been refused a place at Longvernal Primary School in the second round of 
allocations.   

Please Note: If you decide to lodge a formal appeal for a place at this particular school your 
initial notification of intent to appeal should be sent to your home local authority by 14 June 
2023 and your letter of appeal for Longvernal Primary should be sent by no later than 28 
June 2023 by email to admissions_transport@bathnes.gov.uk or for those without this 
facility to the Postal Address at: Admissions & Transport, People & Communities 
Department, Lewis House, Manvers Street, Bath, BA1 1JG 

Date of Statement: 31 May 2023 
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